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Dated 27
th

 June, 2015. 

To, 

The Commissioner-cum-Secretary, 

Food Supplies & Consumer Welfare Dept, 

Government of Odisha, 

Bhubaneswar-751001. 

 

Sir, 

 Sub: Request for maintaining FCI delivery percentage at present level. 

 

 This is with reference to some discussions held during last review meeting on 

23.6.15 and we understand that Government may further increase the FCI delivery 

percentage for KMS 2014-15. We may mention here that Khariff paddy 

procurement ended by 31
st
 March,2015 and the district specific ratio for delivery of 

OSCSC CMR to FCI was communicated there after vide Letter No.6729 Dated 

4.4.2015. Since then it has already been revised on the higher side on several 

occasions till very recently. 

 

 Your honour may kindly appreciate that delivery of CMR to FCI during 

current year has surpassed all previous records. Moreover, huge delivery is yet to be 

made to FCI against the present ratio. Any further increase at this juncture will have 

a demoralizing effect on the millers in view of enhanced financial loss and other 

problems. There is a growing resentment amongst the millers. 

 

 We therefore, pray your honour to kindly consider maintaining FCI delivery 

percentage at the earlier fixed level in appreciation of the whole-hearted co-
operation from the millers in making an all time record delivery of CMR to FCI 

during the current KMS 2014-15. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Sd/-. 

(Santosh Kr. Sonthalia), 

Secretary. 


